

Western Slope Animal Shelter

1 message

Michael Damer <mjdamer@gmail.com>

Mon, Jan 30, 2012 at 1:33 PM

To: bosfour@edcgov.us

Dear Supervisor Briggs,

I am writing you to thank you for your previous support for a new permanent Western Slope Animal Shelter and to encourage your continued support.

Our county needs a permanent animal shelter which will be an asset for our community for generations. Given the most recent (and quite amazing) cost estimates from DOT, I also encourage you to direct the CAO's staff to quickly develop options for addressing the \$2 million budget gap, including utilizing one of the any available commercial properties in our county for the shelter.

Lastly, I believe the CAO's office should be responsible for the oversight of this project. This step, I believe, would bring the required focus and discipline needed to complete this project within the available time frame and funds.

Thank you for considering my thoughts.

Sincerely,

Michael Damer Placerville